Gentet, Matthias

From: Margaret Richardson

Sent: 02 July 2016 11:44

To: Gentet, Matthias

Cc:

Subject: 199 Camden High Street, NW1 7BT; Applications 2015/6216/P and 2015/6401/A
Dear Matthias,

We are writing on behalf of the Camden Town CAAC.

We do not object to these applications. The proposed shopfront is far more simple and elegant
than the existing one - as is the fascia and the projecting sign. And thank goodness we still have
Ryman's which is now located on the other side of Camden High Street.

Yours sincerely,
Gordon Macqueen & Margaret Richardson, Co-Chairs of the Camden Town,

31 Oval Road,
London NW1 7EA



